December 10, 2024 SAC Meeting Minutes
Present are:
Mr. Carroll
Mr. Gorden
Mrs. McCool
Mrs. DeLuca
Mrs. Tenoso
Mrs. Stagner
Mrs. Raymer
Mrs. Tutten
Meeting called to order at 3:05.  Meeting minutes from November meeting shared by Mrs. Raymer.  Minutes from September and May of last year also reviewed.  Motion to approve minutes by Mrs. Tutten.
Presentation shown regarding how funds are collected for SAC.  Most of our funds come from school recognition funds.  Funding requests can be approved for certain uses.  Rules regarding what funds can be spent on reviewed.  Funds roll over from year to year.  Criteria for receiving school recognition funds reviewed.  A survey for how funds will be distributed for our school will be sent out later this school year.
Principal update shared by Mrs. McCool.  There is nothing new to discuss for our budget, we still have approximately $137.  When next recognition funds are distributed, it may be possible to boost up those funds.  The zoning for the new school is taking place very soon.  We are in the window for progress monitoring 2 FAST testing.  Looking at K-2 date, growth is being shown.  Kindergarten is right at district and state level with a 2; 1st grade has readers who are scoring at a level 4, and early literacy students who are scoring at a level 2, which is the district/state level; 2nd grade is averaging a level 3, about district/state levels.  The 3rd-5th grade data will be shared at the next meeting when it is complete.  A sample ballot for next year’s voting will also be shared at the next meeting.
Mrs. Raymer opened the floor for questions/comments/concerns.  Mrs. Tenoso asked if PM 2 data is a factor in 6th grade scheduling next year, such as for intensive reading.  Mrs. McCool shared that PM 3 data will be a factor for students who score a level 1 in reading.  No further questions or comments.  Mrs. Raymer motioned to end meeting with a reminder that our next meeting will be January 14.  Meeting adjourned at 3:15.
